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Dear friends,

I am writing to provide an update on the Cozen O’Connor report. We are grateful that so 
many members of our community have engaged in this process, shared their 
perspectives and experiences, and made it possible to advance the College’s service 
as a caring community.  The Cozen firm that has been conducting the independent 
review of our Title IX practices and procedures has notified me that they are continuing 
to talk with members of our community, even as recently as a few days ago. To provide 
sufficient time to reflect on and synthesize what they have heard, the firm will need 
additional time to complete the report.

We remain committed to sharing the report and its findings with you when it is 
completed. And most importantly, we are committed to using the report’s findings to 
strengthen our actions to protect and support the safety and wellbeing of all members of 
our community. I will continue to keep you posted and let you know as soon as the 
report is available.

--
Peace, Joe
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